
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 6th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

INSET Day Reminder – Friday 10th February 2023 

 

As we approach the end of this half-term, I wanted to write briefly to remind parents and carers that there 

is a scheduled INSET Day on Friday 10th February. 

This means that half-term will finish for students on Thursday 9th February, and the academy will re-open 

on Monday 20th February at the usual time. 

Please also bear in mind that, currently, strike action is still planned by members of the NEU on Tuesday 

28th February and both of Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March.  As and when we have finalised plans 

for these days, assuming the action goes ahead, I will write to parents to confirm what is happening. 

I wish everyone a pleasant half-term break. 

Very best wishes 

 

 
 

Mr J Mitchell 

Principal 

 


